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Homeland Uranium Appoints New Executive Team 
 

TORONTO, April 13, 2011 - Homeland Uranium Inc., (“Homeland” or the “Company”) is 

pleased to announce the appointment of a new executive team.  The following people now hold 

executive roles: 

 

Stephen Coates – President and CEO 

Nicholas Tintor – Chairman 

Catherine Beckett – Secretary 

Geoffrey Kritzinger – CFO 

 

Mr. Kritzinger graduated in 1982 with a Bachelor of Commerce degree from the University of 

Toronto. He then spent four years with KPMG in Edmonton, obtaining his CA designation in 

1986. After a further period in public accounting, Mr. Kritzinger worked as controller for two 

years for a clothing importer of upscale menswear. From 2001 to 2008, he was a partner with 

Shimmerman Penn LLP, a mid-sized accounting firm in Toronto, where he managed a large 

audit practice, including public company clients in the junior mining sector and private 

companies in industries including health care, manufacturing and distribution. From 2008 to 

2010, Mr. Kritzinger was Chief Financial Officer of Enquest Energy Services Corp. (“ENQ: 

TSX-V”), an oilfield services company with annualized revenues in excess of $150 million. Prior 

to his appointment as CFO of Enquest, he was also a member of the Practice Inspection 

Committee of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Ontario. 

 

The reasons for the changes in management are to better reflect the time spent by the individuals 

involved and following the Company’s distribution to shareholders of its interest in Southern 

Andes Energy. The Board of Directors would like to thank Mr. Kawar and Ms Haddow for their 

valued contributions to the management and stewardship of the Company. 

 

Homeland Uranium Inc. is a Canadian-based mineral resource company focused on uranium 

with its flagship property in Niger. For more information about Homeland, please visit the 

Company’s website: www.homelanduranium.com. 

 
This news release may contain forward-looking statements that are based on the Company’s expectations, estimates and 

projections regarding its business and the economic environment in which it operates. These statements are not guarantees of 

future performance and involve risks and uncertainties that are difficult to control or predict. Therefore, actual outcomes and 

results may differ materially from those expressed in these forward-looking statements and readers should not place undue 

reliance on such statements. Statements speak only as of the date on which they are made, and the Company undertakes no 

obligation to update them publicly to reflect new information or the occurrence of future events or circumstances, unless 

otherwise required to do so by law. 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

 

Stephen Coates     Catherine Beckett 

President and CEO      Corporate Secretary 

http://www.homelanduranium.com/
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